
FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

Jay.rood@seattle.gov 

206-733-9194

www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/a_b_ernst/

Please join Seattle Parks and Recreation’s project manager and Site Workshop landscape 

architects to provide feedback on the schematic design for the expansion of A.B. Ernst 

Park. We encourage families, neighbors and Fremont supporters to attend. 

Seattle Parks and Recreation is expanding A.B. Ernst Park located at 719 N 35th Street, 

next to the Fremont Branch Library. This project will provide access for people with 

disabilities and improve safety and other features at the park. Funding for this park 

expansion is provided by Seattle Park District.  

Thank you to all who participated in our previous events. We incorporated your input into 

the plan for the park and encourage you to come to the final meeting for this park project.

A.B. ERNST PARK
REVIEW DESIGN AND PROVIDE INPUT

MONDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2016
DORIC TEMPLE #92, 619 N. 36TH ST
6 – 7 P.M. OPEN HOUSE PRIOR TO FNC MEETING
SHORT PRESENTATION AT BEGINNING OF FREMONT NEIGHBORHOOD 
COUNCIL(FNC) MEETING 7 P.M. 

THANK YOU TO THE FNC FOR HOSTING THIS MEETING AND FOR THEIR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF SEATTLE PARKS AND RECREATION. The Fremont 
Neighborhood Council (FNC) has been working on behalf of Fremont residents since 1980. We collaborate on issues including public safety, 
transportation, land use, historic preservation, housing, and parks and help support neighbors’ special projects and more. Visit the Fremont 
Neighborhood Council website at fremontneighborhoodcouncil.org to find our meeting schedule and membership information or contact us 
at Fremont.Neighborhood.Council@gmail.com.


